BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM TOWN HALL

Special meeting of April 1, 1974
Members Present: Sergio Rotatori, Chairman
James E. Hart, Vice Chairman Clerk
Francis Forte
James A. McElroy

Board members met with the Board of Selectmen and Francis Forte was unanimously nominated to replace Wilfred Arcand on the Planning Board.

On a unanimous vote Francis Forte was appointed to be the Planning Board's representative to the Sewerage Study Commission.

Final approval on Country Club Estates II was signed on April 7, 1974.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted:

James E. Hart, Clerk

James & Far